
          
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

 
It seems like our school community can’t get enough of the opportunity to 

once again purchase a weekly Hot Lunch Order! Thank you sincerely to Clunes  

Neighbourhood House (and to supporting parents Deb and Julie and team),  

for your successful proposal to trial Lunch Orders for this term.  

Feedback to School Council, whom approved the proposal has been  

very positive overall. 

Our first ‘week’ of the trial was last Thursday and it was a HUGE success!  

So what have you ordered this week? Please check out the new order inside this  

Newsletter. Please also remember that: 

Orders MUST be placed by 9am the Tuesday before the delivery. 

No Late Orders will be accepted.  

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Best wishes to you all a safe and successful fortnight ahead.  Kind regards, Sonia & the staff of CPS. ☺       

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Please see Term 2 Calendar - each fortnightly Newsletter will 

have new events added so please check regularly. Thank you!    

😊                                                
                                                                                         

Our annual Tree Drive is on! Please 

find the details and Ordder From at 

the back of the Newsletter! 

Thursday 18th May 2023 Term 2 Week 4 

 

Clunes Primary School 

Newsletter 

“Golden Past, Bright Futures” 
Canterbury Street, Vic. 3370 
Telephone (03) 5345 3182 

Email: clunes.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 We learn. We show respect. 
 We are safe. 

 

*In 2023 we have a student who is anaphylactic to NUTS! 

We will need to be a NO NUTS school, as our students mix with and play with each other 

across the school day. Our junior school Buddies will meet for learning activities with our 

senior school Buddies.  Thank you sincerely for considering the safety of our students as 

you choose what food is placed in your child’s daily snack and lunch box. 

 

 

 

Last Thursday our School Captains and School 

Vice-Captains attended the GRIP Student 

Leadership Conference at Federation 

University in Ballarat. 

The day was very engaging and focussed on 

further developing the leadership skills of our 

student leaders. Please see the article attached. 

On Tuesday 6th June our School Captains and 

Vice-Captains will attend the Parliamentary 

Convention at Parliament House in Melbourne. 

Thank you Mr. Burke for supporting our four 

students in both of these incredible learning 

experiences! 

mailto:clunes.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fdunrankinps%2Fstatus%2F1033913643665117185&psig=AOvVaw00v9VQyhnMk7OMiA0JL1Iu&ust=1611905018594000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=2ahUKEwi6ydChjL7uAhU7_TgGHQpuAwUQjRx6BAgAEAc
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STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS 
FOR TERM 2 

Our School Values Awards focus on: 

We Learn                                  We Show Respect                              We are Safe 

Our Term 2 You Can Do It focus is:  

Organisation 

Prep D – Lachie 1/2MJ – Ruby, Braxton 

2 /3KL – Olivia 4 /5A – Elsie 

5/6B –Cameron 

 

Principal’s Award- Archie, Matt, Campbell, 

Duncan, Benji, Declen, Tex (Garden 

Helpers) 

 

Performing Arts- Lucy, Elara 

Visual Arts- Max K, Jordan H 

 PE- All Cross Country participants! 

School Bus Travel Awards- James, Campbell, 

Chloe B, Brock B 

Japanese- Cruz 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you sincerely to our small band of volunteers from Parents Group, and to our very special extra 

helpers, for providing our Clunes PS Mum’s and Loved Ones with an extra special Mother’s Day gift! Your 

efforts were phenomenal! 
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New Department of Education enrolment process 
for your child in Foundation (Prep) for 2024 
 

The Department of Education has released a new state-wide timeline and 

process for enrolling in Foundation (Prep) for the 2024 school year. 

If you have a child starting primary school in 2024, a new enrolment 

application will need to be completed by Friday 28 July 2023. (Please complete 

the new process even if you had already enrolled for 2024). 

Information Packs including the new Enrolment process and Application Form 

will be delivered to the Clunes Pre-School this week. You will also be able to 

collect it from our School Office.  

It is important to follow the state-wide timeline to enrol your child in Prep. 

Enrolling your child in line with the timelines allows us to plan our classrooms, 

staffing and transition activities and ensures your child has the best start to 

school. 

For more information, please read about when and how to enrol your child in 

Foundation at vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

https://www.vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep
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    Term 2 Calendar  
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Mon 24-Apr FIRST DAY OF TERM 2 😊         Mr. Sam Cooper- Principal Intern at CPS for a further 3 weeks 

Tues 25-Apr 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY- ANZAC Day- optional attendance at the Cenotaph in Clunes      Be at the RSL at 10.30am. 
School Captains commitment to the Clunes township ceremony & optional participation for all students in 
the parade (guard of honour) & the ceremony. Two senior school students will read their writing piece. 

Wed 26-Apr  

Thurs 27-Apr Mini Newsletter to families 

Fri 28-Apr After hours community connection event ‘Paint & Sip’ 7pm MP Hall 
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 Mon 1-May  

Tue 2-May Whole school Athletics Sports- Running events at Town Oval, Field Events back up at school. 

Wed 3-May  

Thurs 4-May First full Newsletter for Term 2 
B    
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 Mon 8-May STUDENT FREE DAY- CURRICULUM DAY confirmed 

Tue 9-May SCHOOL PHOTOS       NO WALK TO SCHOOL ON SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 

Wed 10-May Junior School Council Meeting 1.10pm                                                                  School Council Meeting 7pm 

Thurs 11-May Student Leaders GRIP Conference 

Fri 12-May Sovereign/ Eureka Cross Country – in Ballarat    Mother’s Day stall       Mr. Cooper’s last day at CPS       
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 Mon 15-May Life Education sessions 

Tues 16-May National Walk to School Safely Day (for Fri 19th)    Life Educations sessions 

Wed 17-May Prep School Nurse forms due back TODAY! 

Thu 18-May  

Fri 19-May Goldfields Athletics Sports Event- Llanberris Ballarat                         
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 Mon 22-May  

Tues 23-May  

Wed 24-May National Simultaneous Storytime- Prep class at the Clunes Library 11am 

Thurs 25-May  

Fri 26-May  

 SUN 28-May WORKING BEE – 8.30- 11am  Pruning, Weeding, Clearing down pipes & storm water drains 
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 Mon 29-May  

Tues 30-May  

Wed 31-May  

Thurs 1-Jun School Finance Audit 

Fri 2-Jun Ms Jardine – Long Service Leave – 1 week 2nd -9th June  
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 Mon 5-Jun STUDENT FREE DAY-CONFIRMED - Staff Professional Practice Day 

Tue 6-Jun Parliamentary Convention – Mr. Burke, School Captains and Vice Captains- Parliament House, Victoria 

Wed 7-Jun Junior School Council Meeting 1.10pm                                                                             

Thu 8-Jun  

 Fri 9-Jun  
      

 MON 12-Jun King’s Birthday- Public Holiday 
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Tues 13-Jun Kristin’s last day at Clunes PS- thank you Kristin for your years of service! 

Wed 14-Jun                                                                                                                                          School Council Meeting 7pm 

Thu 15-Jun Term 2 Disco 

 Fri 16-Jun Term 2 Focus Day – Diversity Dash experience (more information to come) 
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Mon 19-Jun  

Tues 20-Jun Semester 1 Student Achievement Reports home 

Wed 21-Jun  

Thurs 22-Jun Parent Teacher 3 Way Conferences.  Students attending for their 3 Way Conferences only 

Fri  23-Jun 
Last day of Term 2       2.30pm finish  
(Casual dress day- no gold coin donation. Each last day of Term is casual dress) 

      

 
 

   

Smiling 

Happy 

Proud 

& 
Creative  
Kids! 
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CLUNES PRIMARY SCHOOL TREE DRIVE 2023 
 

INFORMATION AND ORDER FORM 
 

As part of our school’s fundraising program, we are offering for sale a range of quality fruit, farm and ornamental trees 

sourced from a commercial nursery. Each tree purchased through the tree drive helps support Clunes Primary School.  
 

Tree list: 

Most trees are grafted, bare rooted and are 1.0 to 1.8 metres tall.  Non-grafted, citrus and semi-advanced trees are 

listed separately.  The supplier has listed the fruit varieties in order of maturity, however these are approximate only, as 

this can vary according to climate and locality. 
 

We note that there is a wide range of trees available, and it is up the purchaser to research the attributes of the trees 

and whether it is suitable for a particular location.   

 

Pick up:  

Orders will be available for pick up in late July or early August. We will contact you once they have arrived and you 

may come and collect them during set times (usually a Friday evening and the following Saturday morning).  Please 

make sure you put your phone number and email on the order form so we can contact you once the trees arrive. 

 

Queries: 

For further information including payment options please contact Clunes Primary School on (03) 5345 3182 or email 

clunes.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

 

Orders: 

Please return your Order Form to the Clunes Primary School office with full payment (cash, eftpos or bank transfer), by 

3pm Tuesday June 6th.   

 

If paying by bank transfer please make sure you include your NAME and TREE DRIVE in the reference. 

Bank Transfer Details: 

Account Name: Clunes Primary School 

BSB: 063 502 

Account Number: 1018 6800 

 

Please note that the supplier always tries to fill the orders, however supply is out of our control.  If an order is unable to 

be filled, you will be refunded for the item not supplied. 

 

Thank you for supporting Clunes Primary School 

  

mailto:clunes.ps@education.vic.gov.au


 
 

 

 

 

14  

  



 
 

 

 

 

15  

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

16  

  



 
 

 

 

 

17  

 

 


